JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
NEW DELHI-110067

March 26, 2018

Jawaharlal Nehru University Teachers Association (JNUTA) has given a call of
university strike for next three days. All faculty members who intend to
participate in this strike are requested to intimate in writing about their
participation in the strike. Information must be sent through their official email
ID at the email registrar@mail.jnu.ac.in or in the form of a letter addressed to the
Registrar, JNU.

Under the principle of “No Work No Pay” such faculty member(s) found to have
participated in the strike will not be paid pay and allowances for the days of
strike. It is also proposed to take action against those faculty members who will
participate in the strike under the provisions of FR17(a) along with all its -
attendant consequences.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

Kok

Registrar

To
All faculty members
JNU

Copy to:
President, JNU Teachers Association, JNU
Secretary, JNU Teachers Association, JNU



